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REACH Statement 

Following the withdrawal of the United Kingdom from the European Union (and the end of 

the transition period), since 1st January 2021 both EU REACH (Registration, Evaluation and 

Authorization of Chemicals) and UK REACH have been in force. UK REACH implements the 

EU regulation almost as it is.  

Easby Group has verified both the EU and UK regulations to the best of its knowledge, and 

we believe none of the articles we sell intentionally contain any of the Substances of Very 

High Concern (SVHC’s) currently on the candidate list in concentrations of >0.1% by weight. 

The latest list of SVHC (known as the candidate list) can be found on the HSE website for UK 

REACH and the European Chemicals Agency website for EU REACH; 

https://www.hse.gov.uk/reach/svhc-overview.htm  

https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table  

We do not produce or import to the EU any substance in volumes that exceed one tonne per 

substance, and so are not required to register under EU REACH.  

In accordance with article 33 of UK-REACH we provide information to our customers on 

products knowingly containing Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) over a limit of 0.1% 

by weight. 
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